
 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 
 
 The Public is hereby informed that there have been security breaches in 
connection with the Bank’s IT system following which a declaration was made to the 
Police. The matter is presently being investigated and in the meantime measures have 
been taken to prevent recurrence of such breaches. 
 
 
Bank of Mauritius  
11 March 2010 
 
 


